
From: Purpleprincesskw@aol.com 

Date: August 15, 2016 at 10:21:52 AM EDT 

To: abudde@keywestcity.com, bwardlow@cityofkeywest-fl.gov, ccates@cityofkeywest-fl.gov, 

tcohen@cityofkeywest-fl.gov, csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov, jscholl@cityofkeywest-fl.gov, 

jweekley@cityofkeywest-fl.gov, skaufman@cityofkeywest-fl.gov, clopez@cityofkeywest-

fl.gov, rpayne@cityofkeywest-fl.gov, mromero@cityofkeywest-fl.gov, sdsmith@cityofkeywest-

fl.gov 

Subject: Tue meeting Resoltion 8 

Dear Mayor and Commissioners:  
  
  
Resolution 8 by Commissioner Payne  just simply NO 
  
One I respect the Navy and THEIR port. It provides daily training to protect and defend our country. 
  
For if you really think about this, when the Navy did give us land at Truman we were not at war we were 
not living this life of terrorism. Do you really think if it was TODAY that they would have given this to the 
city? 
  
Thanks to Cpt Patrick Lefere to have the  for sight to remove, recreational , city profiting from and all else 
that may have been thought of. Sad it took 911 for us to realize the total importance of all our military 
bases their constant training needs. And I am proud I live where the best in the military trians! 
  
I want that port available to the Navy to protect us....... hopefully it will not come to.... but in this day and 
time we must be ready. 
  
And too ask legal to find a law firm?????? Any law firm that would go up against the US Navy would be 
an EXPENSIVE law firm. Geez do not waste any more money.  
This has to be one of the craziest resolutions written. 
  
Please vote NO. 
  
  
Barbara Ramey 
resident  
644 United St 
Key West FL 33040 
305 896 9450  
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